EASTAMPTON TOWNSHIP BOARD OF EDUCATION
Special Meeting Minutes
March 14,2018

The Meeting of the Eastampton Township Board of Education was called to order at 7:00p.m. by Glenn
Forney, President.

FLAG SALUTE

PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT: In compliance with the Open Public Meeting Law, adequate public
notice of this meeting has been given by the Business Administrator in the following manner:

A. Posted written notice on the official bulletin board at the Eastampton Community School on
March 9, 2018.

Mailed written notice to the Burlington County Times and the Courier Post on March 12, 2018.
Filed written notice with the Clerk of Eastampton Township on March 9, 2018.

Posted official notice on the district’s website.

Mailed written notice to each person who has requested copies of the regular meeting schedule
and who has prepaid any charges fixed for such service.

HEOW

ROLL CALL:

Glenn Forney, President - present
Brian Curtis, Vice President - present
Len DiGiacomo - absent

Deanna McGinnis - present

James Southard - present

Susan Taylor - present

Eve Waite - present

Ambrose F. Duckett, III, Superintendent of Schools
Marian Smith, Business Administrator/Board Secretary

FIRE EXITS

PRESENTATION:

A. State of the Township

Statements were made by Mr. Apgar, Mayor; Mr. Schubiger, Township Manager; Mr. Duckett,
Superintendent; Mr. Forney, Board President; and Mr. Elischer, Chief of the Eastampton Fire-
Rescue Department.

PUBLIC PARTICIPATION (AGENDA ITEMS ONLY)

All meetings must be open to the public at all times except for those meetings at which certain excepted
matters are discussed. However, the right of the public to be present at the meeting should not be
confused with public participation. The public body retains the right to permit, regulate or prohibit active
participation of the public at any meeting. (N.J.S.A. 10:4-12 (a)).
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After the presentations, Mr. Forney opened the floor for public comments. Comments for the Board of
Education included the following:

Mr. Adams suggested appointing a liaison to the town council meetings; Mr. Forney commented that
he was the liaison and that he would be at the meetings for the next few months.

Mr. Geary requested that the Board remind parents about speeding on Student Drive.

Mr. Berr asked about enrollment projections based on the new developments. Mr. Forney replied that
the township provided the school district with estimates and that the school continues to monitor the
enrollments and will make adjustments to programming as needed.

There were several questions from the public about township matters which Mr. Schubiger addressed.

ADJOURNMENT:
With no further business to discuss, the Board meeting was adjourned at 8:34 p.m. on a motion by Glenn
Forney, seconded by Susan Taylor. All in favor.

Respectfully submitted,

Marian F. Smith
Business Administrator/Board Secretary
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